
HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

SPECIAL MEETING

March 14, 2013
2:30 p.m.

Members present:  

Theresa Collins-teacher, Kathy Cofer-teacher, Donna Ghaderi-teacher, Deborah Lewis-teacher, Stacey Hughes-parent, Sharon Kennedy-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.

Visitors:   Kay Sharon and Gary Milby
Mrs. Handel presented the proposed March agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Ghaderi-1st, Lewis-2nd)
Mrs. Handel presented the February minutes and SBDM Committee approved the minutes as presented.  (Collins-1st, Cofer-2nd)  
Good News:  

· Tutoring/enrichment program is underway.

· Pictures taken and shared by Mrs. Handel from the Howevalley display at the Hardin County Diversity Fair.

· Class visits by Kindergarten and 1st grade teachers were very successful.  K went to North Park for the day and 1st went to Creekside.  
Mrs. Handel gave a student enrollment update.  Mrs. Sharon asked some questions regarding school demographics.
MAP scores for Winter test session were discussed and report card insert was shared.

Walkthrough Data from the last round of walkthroughs was reviewed.  It was noted that there was some inconsistency with scores but a different block of time was being observed.  Math was observed in February but the previous months Reading was the main area observed.  

Committee discussed with visitors implications and discussed priority areas school plans to address.

Committee discussed and prioritized SBDM Section 7 funded Needs 

List items for the 2013-2014 school year.  Final copy will be given to committee at the April meeting.  

Allocations for the 2013-2014 school year were discussed.  We have been given 1 extra classroom teacher for next year.  

Accident reports were reviewed.

School activities and MUNIS budgets were presented.
In other business the committee said teachers voiced concern over the last Math Solutions PLD day training.  Teachers did not feel training was beneficial and would rather use the next day in September 2013 to work on curriculum planning. 

With no other business, a motion was made and seconded to close the meeting (Hughes-1st, Lewis-2nd ) 

The meeting adjourned at 3:52   p.m.  


